
 

 

 

A newsletter for Class 6 Parents                 Summer Term 2024 

 

                     

                                   

 

                                                   
 

                 

 

 

 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

Home learning 
This term we will continue to set 

homework on a Friday, to be due 

in on the following Friday.  

 

We are still on the lookout for 

any volunteer readers to support 

our pupils in year 6. If you do 

have a spare 15 minutes to help 

we would be most grateful. Please 

contact us if you can help.  

 
 
 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

The Year 6 Team. 

Dalesdown 
Our visit to 
Dalesdown is fast 
approaching! Please 
feel free to make an 
appointment to 
discuss any concerns 
or questions you 
may have about the 
residential trip. 
 
 

Curriculum News 
Our topic for this term is 
‘Prehistory’ where we will be 
examining the Stone Age, Bronze 
Age and Iron Age. We have lots 
of exciting learning opportunities 
planned.  
 

School Trips & Enrichment:  
Dalesdown Residential: 3rd June – 7th June 2024 
 
 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 PRODUCTION… 
 
The Year 6 Team are 
currently planning and 
gathering ideas for our 
leavers’ Year 6 
Production. We will 
confirm dates and times 
of performances asap! 

Watch this space!  

SATS  

 
With SATS approaching (Monday 13th 

May – Friday 17th May) please 
continue to support us, and your 

children, in doing little bits of revision, 

reading as much as possible and 
generally keeping them calm but 
focussed. We will be sending out 

more information about how the 
week will work logistically nearer the 

time. If you do have any questions 

please do get in touch. 

 

 

Year 6 Summer Newsletter 

Curriculum 
For information on what 

we will be learning as 
part of our Prehistory 
topic, please see the 
curriculum pages on our 

website. 
  
https://www.stnicolasmar
y.w-

sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=
Curriculum&pid=35 
 

PE KIT! 
Don’t forget that your child needs to 
have his or her PE kit in school at all 
times. Please wear the correct PE kit, 
as stated in the school policy.  

Please be aware that your child will 
not be allowed to take part in contact 
PE with earrings in – this includes 
them being taped up. They may be 

given other tasks to complete instead.  

 
Uniform 

 

Please continue to adhere 
to the school uniform 
policy, which can be 
found on our school 

website. If there are any 
issues, please contact your 
child’s teacher.  
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